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Simply Amazing Arlington students and staff recognized on May 22 
 
ARLINGTON- The Arlington Public Schools Board of Directors recognized 
“Simply Amazing” students and staff at its regular board meeting on May 22. The 
Simply Amazing program is a districtwide recognition of students and staff who 
stand out for going above and beyond at their schools. 
 
“Students were selected by school staff to receive this recognition,” said Dr. 
Chrys Sweeting, Superintendent. “For staff, students from all schools nominated 
staff members who have positively impacted their lives. It was heartwarming and 
inspiring to read what the students wrote.” 
 
The Spring 2022 Simply Amazing students and staff are: 
 
 

School Student  Staff Member  
Eagle Creek Elementary Rhett Scoleri, 2nd 

Grade 
Wendy Hammond, Custodian 
Staci Mueller, Bus Driver 

Kent Prairie Elementary Deryl (DJ) Belter, 
5th Grade 

Shanna Sebree, Para 
Educator 

Pioneer Elementary Avery Jones, 2nd 
Grade 

Greg Brager, Custodian 

Presidents Elementary Daniel Jackson, 
5th Grade 

Jennifer Aribibola, 5th Grade 
Teacher 

Haller Middle School Jayme Gavilanes, 
7th Grade 

Catherine Clark Smith, ELA 
Teacher 

Post Middle School Scott Rutherford, 
8th Grade 

Jennifer Coleman, Fiscal 
Secretary 

Arlington High School Miguel Grimaldo 
Garcia, 11th 
Grade 

Jasmine Root, Math Teacher 

Stillaguamish Valley 
Learning Center 

Jaxton Kamp, 3rd 
Grade 

Erin Green, K-1st Teacher 



 
 
 
 
 

Weston High School Alexis Britt, 12th 
Grade 

Leigh Anne Orcutt, Fiscal 
Secretary 

 
Each of these individuals received a certificate and letter and their pictures are 
displayed in a hallway at the District Office. 
 

# # # 
 

 


